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Dear Parent/Carer, 

It is wonderful to see our students back at school after what has been an unpredictable beginning to 
the year. Communication between the school and home has proved to be crucial. It is therefore 
timely to remind all families of the platforms our school uses to communicate information home. 

School Website 

Our school website can be found at https://kingstreet-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ . 

 

As well as general school information, our school website allows you to: 

• View the latest news. This may be a reminder of a school event or a showcase of student 
achievement. 

• Access current permission notes (go to ‘Permission and other notes’). 

• Make an online payment (go to the ‘Make a Payment’ tab). 

• Access the school calendar of events. 

• View our Facebook Page (click on the Facebook logo at the bottom of the front page of our 
website. You DO NOT need your own Facebook Page to access). 

• View a photo gallery of school events and student achievement. 

Facebook 

The King Street Public School Facebook Page can be found at 
https://www.facebook.com/kingstreetpssingleton/.  
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Our school Facebook Page has been extremely successful since it’s inception in 2016. The Page 
allows users to not only access information but exposes a whole new audience to the programs and 
achievements associated with our school.  

Please note you can access the KSPS Facebook Page via the Facebook logo on our School Website 
(see below). You do not need your own Facebook account to do so. 

 

Sentral App 

Our Sentral App is used for instant notification/information including: 

• Notifying the school of planned absences and respond to unexpected absences. 

• Access the school website. 

• Access the school calendar for school events. 

• Make payments (via the website link). 

• Receive regular notifications and reminders regarding school events. 

Please contact our office if you have not already installed the Sentral App and we can send home 
instructions on how to do so. You need a unique family keycode to link your children. Our Technology 
Support Officer is available on Monday’s and Thursday’s and is happy to help with the installation of 
the App. 

Newsletter 

Traditionally we issue a school newsletter to the eldest child in the family each Wednesday. During 
the COVID-19 disruption, in lieu of printing a newsletter we have been videoing our Principal’s Report 
and posting on Facebook each week. All other information normally found in the newsletter has been 
communicated via Facebook, the Website and the App.  

We are also posting a video of Achievement ‘Assemblies’ and the Tawny Draw each Friday. 

We will continue to follow this process until the end of the term, after which it will be reviewed. 

Please remember if you do not have a Facebook account you can access the Principal’s Report 
video via the Facebook link on our website. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these methods of communication, please do not hesitate our 
office on 6572 2281 between 8.30am and 3.30pm.  

        
Jonathan Russell       Cindy Judge 
Principal        School Administration Manager 


